
 

 

16/1: Y5/Y6 Mini Police sessions begin 
 
19/1: Y4 sharing assembly 
 
23/1: Y4 Pizza Express trip 
           Y1 Radlett Reform Synagogue trip 
 
02/2: Y3 sharing assembly 
 
5/2—9/2: Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
6/2: Forest School—R, Y1 & Y2  
 
6/2: 8:55-9:25am Prayer Group 
         (school library) 
 
16/2: Y2 sharing assembly 
 
19/2-23/2: Half term 
 
5/3: 8:55-9:25am Prayer Group 
         (school library) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Welcome back to the new term and a special welcome to 
all our new families that have recently joined us. What a 
positive start to the term we have had! It has been wonder-
ful to see children excited about their new topics and 
launch days. 
 
We continue to be committed to fostering an environment 
where curiosity is sparked, creativity is nurtured, and each 
child feels valued and supported. 
 
You will soon receive a link to a parent survey.  When you 
have a spare moment, we would be very grateful if you 
could take a few minutes to complete this.  Your opinions 
help us determine what we are doing well and how we can 
improve further.  Parental involvement plays a crucial role 
in the success of our pupils and your input is valued.  
 
Class teachers have now shared the learning that will be 
taking place this half term with you. If you have any ques-
tions about this, please feel free to contact them. 
 
Have a lovely weekend!  
 
                                                  
 
Monique Gregory 
Headteacher 



Year 1 
Year 1 had a great time during their Forest School session developing their building skills and exploring 
their natural environment. The children had a lovey session despite the cold weather. 
 

Our Curriculum in Action 
EYFS 
Early Years have been working hard this week to create beautiful artworks showing the tree in our       
garden. We have used paint, crayons, pens and pencils. For our final piece we tore paper and stuck it in 
the shape of the tree. What amazing artists we are! 

Year 2 
Year 2 had a fantastic Forest School session this week. The children got to make bird feeders and hang 
them around the school.  
 

Year 3  
In Year 3 we had some Cleopatras, Nefertitis, Tutankhamuns, Pharaohs, Mummies and other Ancient 
Egyptians in our classroom this week. We had great fun launching our new topic and Year 3 even learnt 
to write their own names in Hieroglyphics!  



Year 4  
Year 4 had their first coaching session with Watford Football Club today and thoroughly enjoyed partici-

pating in the outdoor activities and learning about their resting pulse rates. 

Year 5/6 
Ancient Greek Launch Day: We had an absolute blast, experiencing the mini-Olympics, making temples 
and exploring the creation of mosaics. Looking forward to many more exciting launch days. 

 


